
.s AA- I 

10 Lloyd Road 
Waterville, Maine 04901 
February 23, 1985 

Dear Lenhert Family Members, 

The 1985 Lenhert Famil y Reunion is less than four months 
away. I have sent a check for $195.00 to the YMCA of the 
Rockies to reserve the Mountainside Lodge for June 22-26, 
1985. You will be staying under the European Plan ( no meals 
included, that is, the meals will need to be prepared by 
you>. The rate for lodging alone is $6.50 per day for 
adults and $5.00 per day for children <age 2-11 years) based 
on the full length of the stay and we must guarantee a 
minimum of 30 people. Fewer people attending will result in 
a higher charge per person. Last reunion the cost for meals 
was about $30 to $35 per person in addition to the two 
evening meals that we ate away from Mountainside Lodge. 

Wesley (Vice -President > and Donna <Secretary) inform me that 
they are unable to attend the Reunion. Ruth and I are also 
not able to attend as we have committed ourselves to a trip 
to Switzerland and Germany with a group from our church 
( it / sour 25th anniversary this year ) . 

Thus some volunteers are needed to help to plan the reunion. 
Those of y ou who attend should get in touch with me about 
what you are willing to do. 

I need to have a deposit now from each of y ou who are 
planning to attend. A deposit of $13.00 per adult and $10.00 
per child should just about cover the advance e x penses. 
Please get your deposit to me b y March 25, 1985. 

As of November 1984 there were 27 people who were planning 
to attend and 23 people who said the y might be able to 
attend. Since then 6 people have decided they are not able 
to attend, and 2 more are coming, leaving 23 who will 
attend. I hope that more of you will find it possible to be 
there. 

Best regards, 

~ 
John E. Engle, 
President, Lenhert Family Reunion 1985 
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